

**Facility Operations** 

1/26/2021

To Whom it may Concerns:

Recently on 1/12/2021 Casper College conducted a bid opening of RFP CC547-20. Along with the bid form Casper College requested that vendors include samples of their can liners for us to test. The custodial department conducted testing on these samples. None of the can liners submitted with the RFP's passed the minimum requirements of quality and durability. These requirements have to be met, because having low quality bags causes problems with the bags being cut, punctured, ripping, and/or breaking open. If this happens the contents of the bag can spill or leak, and require extra work by the custodial staff. With all of the submitted can liners not meeting the minimum requirements Casper College has decided not issue an award for the RFP.

Sincerely,

Pat Allen

Supervisor of Custodial Services